Товариство з обмеженою відповідальністю

«ПРИКАРПАТСЬКИЙ ІНСТИТУТ СТАНДАРТИЗАЦІЇ, МЕТРОЛОГІЇ ТА СЕРТИФІКАЦІЇ»

03164, м.Київ, вул.Олевська, 3 корп.А, оф.88, Код ЄДРПОУ 33163394, тел. +380503804778, e-mail: olpetryshyn@gmail.com

March 12, 2019	№ 04/18	
На №		To: Mr. Oleksiy Pashchenko
		 National Coordinator of the Project UKR IEE

Dear Sirs!

Allow me to express my sincere thanks for Train-the-Trainer Workshop which took place on February 14-15, 2019, under the UKR IEE Project "Implementation of the Standard of Energy Management Systems in the Industry of Ukraine". Also grateful for the valuable practical experience gained at the training seminar "Energy Performance Measurement and Indicators", which took place on February 11-12, 2019.

For our representative, Ph.D. Petryshyn Nataliia, which was selected on the basis of preliminary cooperation within the framework of the UKR IEE Project, this training already has positive results and practical application.

The materials and tools that were obtained by Natalia during the course conducted by the UNIDO international expert Mrs. Wendy da Cruz are used now as a basis for further training of specialists in the field of energy management in Ukraine. And specialists of industrial enterprises that will be trained, as well as future auditors, will be able to increase the level of energy efficiency at Ukrainian industrial enterprises through the materials provided by you, as well as conduct independent audits of energy management systems in accordance with ISO 50001: 2018.

We express our special gratitude to UNIDO international expert Mrs. Wendy da Cruz, National Coordinator of the Project UKR IEE Mr. Oleksiy Pashchenko, National Training Coordinator Mr. Eugeniy Inshekov - for high professionalism, openness and goodwill.

We would like to thank you for the high level of training courses you have provided, high quality translation into Ukrainian language. Let me assure you that we will be pleased to continue our cooperation in promoting and developing this training course for leading auditors, which is unique in terms of Unido standards.

We highly appreciate your contribution to the training of high qualification trainers in Ukraine. We look forward to further fruitful cooperation.

With best regards, Director



Petryshyn Oleg